
TO: 

FROM: 

THROUGH: 

SUBJECT: 

DATE: 

MEMORANDUM 

Board of Trustees 

Tim Callicrate 
Board of Trustees Chairman 

Indra Winquest 
District General Manager 

Susan A. Herron 
District Clerk 

Nevada League of Cities: Confirm existing appointment of Trustee 
Matthew Dent or appoint a different Trustee to be the District's 
representative to this organization 

January 15, 2021 

Presently, the Board of Trustees has Trustee Matthew Dent as the District's representative to 
the Nevada League of Cities. This appointment was made several years ago. It is time to review 
this appointment, with a new Board of Trustees member, and determine if the Board wants to 
(A) reaffirm the appointment of Trustee Matthew Dent as the District's representative to the 
Nevada League of Cities or (8) make an appointment of a different Trustee to serve as the 
District's representative to the Nevada League of Cities. Whatever the outcome, Staff will notify 
the Nevada League of Cities of the Board's decision. 
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